
 

NOTICE ON THE NGFCP 2022 PROGRAMME 
 

The Commission hereby wishes to thank all Bidders, Partners, and 

Stakeholders for your participation in the NGFCP 2022. 

We wish to use this medium to notify you that the auction process has 

reached an advanced stage with necessary administrative processes 

being concluded in readiness for imminent announcement of successful 

Bidders.  

The general public is hereby reminded that the Commission’s official 

platforms remain the only channel of communication on the NGFCP 

2022 auction process. For the avoidance of doubt, the official sources of 

information on the Programme are: 

 

1.  NUPRC corporate website - www.nuprc.gov.ng  

2.  NGFCP website - ngfcp.nuprc.gov.ng 

3.  NGFCP email - ngfcp.enquiries@nuprc.gov.ng 

 

Please be rest assured of the Commission’s unwavering commitment 

towards the successful conclusion of the NGFCP 2022 auction process in 

a fair and credible manner. 

Kindly accept the assurances of the Commission Chief Executive's 

highest regards.  

 

Signed: 

 

 

Dr. Kelechi Onyekachi Ofoegbu 

for: Commission Chief Executive 


